
4:30 p.m. — 6:30 p.m. 
at 

Goldwood Primary School 

Wednesday, December 6th 

Goldwood Primary School Presents: 
 

 

 

Photos with Santa 

Parents, children, and pets are welcome to join us in the Goldwood Room to 

get their pictures taken with Santa Claus! There will be a performance by the 

Rocky River Middle School Chamber Choir and refreshments will be  

provided.  We hope to see you there! 


